
TO: Parts Managers/Service Managers 

FROM: Subaru of America, Inc. 

DEPARTMENT: Fixed Operations 

DATE: 09/21/2023 

RE:    Part Numbers 84001FL00B & 84001FL01B  

 

 
UPDATES Safety Recall: WRG-22 Impreza Headlamp Prime Limit 
 
On June 13, 2023, the status of the 2017 MY VINs affected by this recall was updated to  
‘Open – Limited Parts Available,’ to allow WRG22 recall repairs to begin if those vehicles are 
presented at your stores for other services. 
 
To better meet retailer demand, SOA will be increasing the PRIME max inventory levels from 
3 to 4 per side beginning today 9/21/23. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Parts Information Coordinators 
(PICs) at 1-866-782-2782, prompt #1. 
 
Thank you 

 
 

 


